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Thank you for participating! 
This past summer, you and over 300,000 other BGE 

customers received over $20 million in bill credits by 

participating in PeakRewardssM Air Conditioning program. 

Your participation in this program helps to manage 

summer peak demand, reduce the need for additional 

power plants and keep down the overall price of electricity 

as our state's population continues to grow. 

Thanks again for participating in PeakRewards and 

Energy Savings Days. 

d\ $20.7M total PeakRewards bill credits paid 

We want to hear from you! 
Are you satisfied with the PeakRewards program? Are 

there ways we could improve the program? 

Share your thoughts in our quick customer satisfaction 

survey. It should take less than five minutes, and 

will help us work toward meeting your expectations. 

TAKE SURVEY 

> Appliance Rebates: Purchase 

select cert1f1ed ENERGY STAR® 

MHMH+MM 

Planning a 
winter escape? 
Consider using a Wi-Fi thermostat that 

allows you to set and adjust your home 

heating remotely. To save energy while 

you're away, use a smart phone app to 

set your thermostat back a few degrees. 

You can re-adjust your temperature setting 

to make sure your home is comfortable 

when you return. 
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